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To whom it may concern,

I understand that a bill to change the current abortion laws in Queensland is likely to be
 tabled in the Queensland parliament in the next few weeks.

It is the duty of our local, state and federal governments to make and maintain laws that
 protect the vulnerable and the innocent. This includes both vulnerable women as well as
 the unborn children who would be affected by changes to the current law. Both these
 groups would be at serious risk with any changes to the current abortion laws in Australia.

I would ask that you would act to protect these vulnerable groups by opposing the bill
 when it is presented in Parliament.

Thank you for your work in government.

Regards,

Josh Rowe
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